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On Aug 2, 2019 Navy Recruiting District (NRD) Richmond held its Change of Command 
(COC) ceremony at Defense Supply Center. Commander Robbie Underhill USN was relieved 
by Commander Kristopher Klaiber USN. Council is fortunate to have NRD in our backyard, 
so to speak. They recruit 200 new sailors from the Virginia and DC areas each month, 
repeat….200 each month! We will hear more about this challenge at our Spring Luncheon in 
2020 when CDR Klaiber will be our guest speaker.  


